
 

 

6
th
 September 2021 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
 
Welcome back from the summer holidays. I hope you and your families are safe and well.  
 
Unfortunately we start this term without Mr Tinker. However, we have secured Marilyn 
Hunt to continue as Acting Executive Head Teacher until the end of this term. This allows 
the Federation some security in the knowledge that we are been lead with a secure hand 
at the rudder.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support. Here’s to a wonderful new academic year. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Amber Byrne 
Chair of Governor 


